
Denise Fournier Behr
Vassalboro
LD 234
Dear Representative CAMPBELL and Honorable members of the Veterans and Legal
Affairs Committee:
I am Denise Fournier Behr, a resident of Vassalboro, Maine 04989.
I am writing to you to respectfully request that you DO NOT support LD234 which 
appears to be to be an attempt to overturn the will (and VOTE) of the majority of the 
Maine people. Please do not allow OUR VOTE to be cancelled out by the current 
minority party.
Again, I URGE you to vote NO on LD234.
Thank you for your time and attention to this very important vote!


